

## It's real.

## **MEMORANDUM**

**To:** Mayor and City Councilmembers

Steve Parker, City Manager

**From:** Susan Caddell, Director of Finance

**Subject:** Pickleball Court Property Budget Amendment

**Date:** October 26, 2021

In another agenda item on the November 4, 2021 City Council meeting, City Council is being asked to approve the purchase of the Saegert Middle School tennis courts for the purpose of creating pickleball courts. This budget amendment allocates some of the American Rescue Plan Act funds for the purpose of purchasing this property.

I will be available for questions prior to and during the meeting. Please let me know if you have any questions.